
Memo No. ERR-00-131 

 

September 12, 2000 

 

FOR: Deans, Directors, Heads of Units, Faculty and Staff 

 

SUBJECT: Prohibition of the Use of UP Name and Facilities in the Conduct of 

Review Classes 

 

The Board of Regents, in its 1144th meeting on August 31, 2000, 

 resolved to "prohibit the use of UP's name 

 by groups/organizations/centers conducting review classes for entrance 

 exams such as the UPCAT, LAE, NMAT and the use of UP facilities for 

 this purpose. 

 

Everyone is urged to ensure that no permission is granted for any 

 participation by our faculty and staff in the conduct of review 

 classes. The posting of announcements or billboards on UP land and 

 property, and the use of UP facilities for the conduct of these 

 classes shall also not be allowed. 

 

Please disseminate this information to all concerned. 

 

signed 

Emerlinda R. Roman 

Chancellor 
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